
Dear Sir/Madam, 
we found out info about future banning paddling at river Lassing. We think it is not necessary and 
right because: 
 
- Lassing can only be paddled on a few days of the year, the strain on nature is low. 
- Lassing is only possible for snow melting or after heavy rainfall, for the Salzatal Touristicians the 
boaters are welcome guests during the offseason. 
- Kayaking the Lassing is a rare, wonderful nature experience and is only undertaken by small groups. 
- Paddlers are also visitors to the nature reserve, they move by boat instead of by foot. 
- Being able to experience nature in kayaking in agreement with nature conservation is certainly 
conducive to the understanding of nature of the young paddlers. 
 
We hope that this arguments will result in not giving restrictions for paddling river Lassing. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
-- 
Lukáš Koštenský 
 


